London
Stock Exchange

Technical Notice

20 July 2017

LSEDM Equity Derivatives —
Internal Weekend Testing

The purpose of this announcement is to inform customers that on Saturday 22 July 2017, LSEDM
Equity Derivatives will be performing internal testing in the Production environment.

As a precautionary measure, members are advised not to connect to SOLA, BTS or any downstream
systems. Members are also advised to ignore any data that may be disseminated during this time and to

ensure that any data received is removed from their systems prior to the start of trading on Monday, 24
July 2017.

If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager directly
or the Technical Account Management team on +44 (0) 20 7797 3939 or londontam@Iseg.com.
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